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As we finish up the 2nd

month of duck hunting. 
Things started to pick up 
some but not nearly as much 
as we had expected. The 
Oregon Dept. of F.W. has 
been averaging just over one 
bird per man day hunted in 
most unit with 2 areas up to 
almost 4. The total bird count 
on the 8,492 ducks as of this 
writing. The big wind at the 
cost brought in some few 
ducks but with all the sheet 
water around because of the 
rain the birds are scatted all 
over the place. My thought is 
until we get some freezing 

weather hunting will remain a bit slow. The 
good news is the 2nd Goose season has 
opened. The Saturday lunches have been
great I would like to thank all the people 
that have provided them.  Well, that’s all for 
now Good Hunting and say safe. 
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Date Item Who Menu

Nov. 30 Lunch Terry Martin Soup, Chile Colorado, Apple pie
We will be decorating for Christmas today. 

Dec. 7. Annual Christmas Party. 

Dec. 14. Lunch Dale Mazar TBA

Dec. 21 Lunch Steve Paulson TBA

Dec. 28 Lunch Mike Sperr TBA

Jan 4. Lunch Michale Allen TBA

Jan 11 Lunch Paul Faux TBA

Jan. 18 Lunch Tim Lachenmeier TBA

Jan. 26 Lunch Ron More Last Lunch of the Year.

Remember to Please notify the person providing lunch if you will be 
attending. Thanks  

Saturday December 7, we will be having our annual Christmas 
party. There will be no lunch that day. Festivities will start about 4 
PM and diner about 5 to 5:30PM if you would like to come out a 
little early and help with the prep that would be great. 


